

Bogotá DC, Colombia, January 4th 2013

Dear Sirs and Madams.

On behalf of the children and staff of Fundación Renacer, I would like to thank Abu Dhabi and Small World UAE for the kind contribution aimed at providing opportunities to some of the children currently in our programme.

Fundación Renacer (www.fundacionrenacer.org) has been working for more than 25 years to struggle against commercial sexual exploitation of children-CSEC in Colombia. As a Member of ECPAT International (www.ecpat.net), our organisation also takes part in the global action against CSEC. Even though we work in several fields, our main focus is integral attention to CSEC victims in Colombia.

This criminal phenomenon has a strong psychological, cognitive and physical impact on its victims, truncating the adequate development in this sensitive period of the life cycle. Part of the recovery process of our children, is to engage them again in the educational/occupational system, as a part of re-integrating them to society and acquiring the needed tools to take active part in it. This is why the Small World contribution fits perfectly in the rehabilitation process. Thanks to your support, four children from Cartagena and three children from Bogota will be able to gain practical skills for when they get involved in the labour life, preventing them to repeat the victimisation cycle.

Should this be the opportunity to thank to all those involved in this donation, assuring the funds will be used under value for money and transparency standards.

Yours sincerely

Stella Cárdenas

Director

